
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WANTED  
PARENT GOVERNORS 

 
If you currently have a child or children in 
our school and are interested in education 
generally and our school in particular, then 
please consider becoming a governor. 
 
As a governor you will get a real sense of 
achievement in making a difference to our 
school and the pleasure of seeing children 
learn. 
 
If you would like more information speak to 
Justine Waight or Michelle Hall, who know 
what being a Parent Governor is all about.  
If you are not sure how to contact them pop 
into the school office and ask 
 

  

 

 
 

 


